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July 07,2023

To,

National Stock Exchange of India Limited
Exchange Plaza, C-1, G Block,

Bandra Kurla Complex,

Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400 051

Symbol: ANGELONE

A AngelOne

Department of Corporate Service
BSE Limited

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001

Scrip Code: 543235

Sub: Certificate under Regulation 74(5) of SEBI (Depositories and Participants) Regulations, 2018
("said Regulations") for the quarter ended June 30,2023

Pursuant to Regulation 74(5) of SEBI (Depositories and Participants) Regulations, 2018, we enclose
herewith copy of the certificate received from Link Intime India Private Limited, the Registrar and

Share Transfer Agent of the Company.

You are requested to take the abovementioned information on your record.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,
For Angel One Limited
(Formerly Known as Angel Broking Limited)

NAHEED
REHAN
PATEL
Naheed Patel

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer

Encl: As above

CSO0, Corporate & Regd Office:

Andheri(E), Mumbai - 400093.
T:(022)28205943 | (022) 4000 3600
F:(022) 4000 3609

E: support@angelone.in
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601, 6th Floor, Ackruti Star, Central Road, MIDC,

Angel One Limited

(Formerly Known as Angel Broking Limited)

CIN: L67120MH1996PLC101709,

SEBI Registration No Stock Broker:INZ000161534,
CDSL: IN-DP-384-2018, PMS:INPO00001546,

Research Analyst: INHO00000164, Investment Advisor: INAOO0O08172,
AMFI Regn. No. ARN-77404, PFRDA, Regn. No.-19092018.



Link Intime India Pvt. Ltd.

]

L I N K | ntl ' I ‘e CIN : U67190MH1999PTC118368

C-101, 247 Park, L. B. S. Marg,
® Vikhroli (Weet), Mumbai - 400 003
Tel. : +91 22 4918 6000
Fax : +91 22 4918 6060
E-mail : mumbai@linkintime.co.in
Website : www.linkintime.co.in

To, Date : 07/07/2023
The Company Secretary,

Angel One Limited,

601, 6th Floor,

AcKkruti Star, Central Road,

MIDC, Andheri East

Mumbai - 400093

Dear Sir,

Subject: Confirmation Certificate under Regulation 74(5) of Securities and Exchange Board of

India (Depositories and Participants) Regulations, 2018.

In reference to the above captioned regulation, we have not received any request from any members of the
company for rematerialisation or dematerialisation during the quarter ended on 30th June 2023.

We request you to kindly take note of the above in your record.
Thanking You, -

Yours faithfully,
For Link Intime India Pvt. Ltd

P
_\/\&9‘
Sunian Shetty
Asgistani Vice President — Client Relations
/!
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